
Week Day/Date Time Topic/Speaker

1 Wednesday, Aug 30 1:00-1:50pm Zoom
https://bit.ly/44cq5Qs  Selecting Your Major: Alternatives to Impacted Majors                                

Jose Cortez, Transfer Counselor

1 Thursday, Aug 31 10:00-10:50am Zoom
https://bit.ly/3P4KS4b Strategies for Admission to CSU                                                                    

Jose Cortez, Transfer Counselor

2 Tuesday, Sept 5 10:00-10:50am Zoom
https://bit.ly/3KOvPsU Selecting Your Major: Alternatives to Impacted Majors*                                

Jose Cortez, Transfer Counselor

2 Wednesday, Sept 6 12:00-12:50pm Zoom
https://bit.ly/3P8nRgY Explore Your Degree Options at El Camino College                                                        

Jose Cortez, Transfer Counselor

2 Thursday, Sept 7 1:00-1:50pm Zoom
https://bit.ly/47EESXa HTP Co-Director Meet & Greet                                                                              

Rachel Williams & Kassia Wosick, HTP Co-Directors

2 Friday, Sept 8 11:00-11:50am Zoom
https://bit.ly/3snpMVW Transfer Basics: TAP & TAG Process                                                          

Jose Cortez, Transfer Counselor

3 Monday, Sept 11 1:00-1:50pm Zoom
https://bit.ly/3P6eHl1 HTP Policies Refresher                                                                                                    

Rachel Williams, HTP Co-Director & Andy Rodriguez, SST

3 Tuesday, Sept 12 2:00-2:50pm Zoom
https://bit.ly/3QHoOhk HTP Policies Refresher*                                                                                                    

Rachel Williams, HTP Co-Director & Andy Rodriguez, SST

3 Wednesday, Sept 13 10:00-10:50am Zoom
https://bit.ly/3YLHKxa Transfer Admission Guarantees                                                                      

Jose Cortez, Transfer Counselor

3 Thursday, Sept 14 3:00-3:50pm Zoom
https://bit.ly/3srwbz9 Presenting Yourself: UC Activities and PIQs                                                

Jose Cortez, Transfer Counselor & TBA

3 Friday, Sept 15 10:00-10:50am Zoom
https://bit.ly/3R5m9hN UCI Honors Good Morning Chat                                                                                              

UCI & Kassia Wosick, HTP Co-Director

4 Monday, Sept 18 3:00-3:50pm Zoom
https://bit.ly/3qE6g6S Tackling Imposter Syndrome                                                                             

Rachel Williams, HTP Co-Director

4 Tuesday, Sept 19 1:00-1:50pm Zoom
https://bit.ly/3YHX91M Campus Clubs                                                                                                          

Student Services Specialist

4 Wednesday, Sept 20 5:00-5:50pm Zoom
https://bit.ly/47DXJBF The Scholarship Search Process                                                                           

Jose Cortez, Transfer Counselor

4 Thursday Sept 21 6:00-6:50pm Zoom
https://bit.ly/3QIQbHP Strategies for Private and Out of State Schools                                                  

Jose Cortez, Transfer Counselor

4 Friday, Sept 22 10:00-10:50am Zoom
https://bit.ly/3QOlMaZ Letters of Rec, Rapport & More: Connecting with HTP Professors                                                                                              

Dr. Henson, Dr. McClelland & Dr. Wosick, HTP Co-Director

5 Monday, Sept 25 4:00-4:50pm Zoom
https://bit.ly/3KOGaVE HTP Faculty Spotlight: Professors Mitchell & Fujiwara                                                                                      

HTP Faculty & Kassia Wosick, HTP Co-Director

5 Tuesday, Sept 26 9:00-9:50am Zoom
https://bit.ly/3OJ5kX0 Strategies for Private and Out of State Schools*                                                  

Jose Cortez, Transfer Counselor

5 Wednesday, Sept 27 4:00-4:50pm Zoom
https://bit.ly/3KR4Dd7 Presenting Yourself: UC Activities and PIQs*                                                

Jose Cortez, Transfer Counselors  & TBA

5 Thursday, Sept 28 9:00-9:50am Zoom
https://bit.ly/3QOv1rB Strategies for Admission to UC Schools                                                                        

Jose Cortez, Transfer Counselor

5 Friday, Sept 29 9:00-9:50am Zoom
https://bit.ly/45ozyG0 Planning Ahead for Graduate School                                                                      

Kassia Wosick, HTP Co-Director
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Fall 2023 Workshop Schedule

All HTP students MUST attend at least ONE of these workshops before Thursday, October 19th                                                            

to avoid being suspended from the program. 

Location & Registration

See Other Side for More Workshops
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Week Day/Date Time Topic/Speaker

6 Monday, Oct 2 3:00-3:50pm Zoom
https://bit.ly/3KPf3de Procrastination 101: Survival & Success                                                                   

Kassia Wosick, HTP Co-Director

6 Tuesday, Oct 3 1:00-1:50pm Zoom
https://bit.ly/44eJVdP Transferring as a STEM Major                                                                                  

Angela Tuan, STEM Counselor

6 Wednesday, Oct 4 12:00-12:50pm Zoom
https://bit.ly/47UcHDV Transfer Basics: TAP & TAG Process*                                                       

Jose Cortez, Transfer Counselor

6 Thursday, Oct 5 9:00-9:50am Zoom
https://bit.ly/3R5HkQP Strategies for Admission to CSU*                                                                               

Jose Cortez, Transfer Counselor

6 Friday, Oct 6 3:00-3:50pm Zoom
https://bit.ly/3QOvHx9 Letters of Rec, Rapport & More: Connecting with HTP Professors*                                                                                              

Dr. Henson, Dr. McClelland & Kassia Wosick, HTP Co-Director

7 Tuesday, Oct 10 11:00-11:50am Zoom
https://bit.ly/3QQ2OB2 Transferring as a Business Major                                                                              

Rousana Miranda, Counselor

7 Wednesday, Oct 11 1:00-1:50pm Zoom
https://bit.ly/3YNuzMj Strategies for Admission to UC Schools*                                                                        

Jose Cortez, Transfer Counselor

7 Thursday, Oct 12 4:00-4:50pm Zoom
https://bit.ly/47Giywg Decision-Making 101: How to Choose What's Best for You                                          

Kassia Wosick, HTP Co-Director

8 Monday, Oct 16 3:00-3:50pm Zoom
https://bit.ly/3sc9H59 Participating in a Research Conference                                                                                         

Rachel Williams & Kassia Wosick, HTP Co-Directors

8 Wednesday, Oct 18 9:00-9:50am Zoom
https://bit.ly/3E6Q5SO Decision-Making 101: How to Choose What's Best for You*                                     

Kassia Wosick, HTP Co-Director

8 Thursday, Oct 19 4:00-4:50pm Zoom
https://bit.ly/3sgloaZ Procrastination 101: Survival & Success*                                                                   

Kassia Wosick, HTP Co-Director

Students must be on time. If a student joins after the workshop has started, the student will be removed and will not receive credit for attending.

Students must stay for the full duration (50 minutes) of the workshop and will not receive credit for logging off/returning.

Students who sit idle on Zoom after the workshop has concluded will not receive credit for attending.

All HTP students MUST attend at least ONE of these workshops                                                                                                      

by Thursday, October 19th to avoid being suspended from the program. 

Location & Registration

*Certain workshops may be repeated as recordings with live components.

HTP Workshop Policies:

Students must register for workshops in advance using the registration link provided in order to receive credit. 

Workshops through Transfer/Career Centers, FYE, and EOPS are NOT HTP workshops and will not fulfill the HTP workshop requirements.

Students may attend more than one workshop in a semester (only one is required to remain active in the HTP each semester).

Workshop times/dates/location may change after the schedule is announced. Please check the HTP website, Canvas, and any ECC emails for changes. 

Students are responsible for keeping track of their workshop attendance. HTP requires students to provide this information on the Completion Form. 

Students will lose their priority registration and be suspended from the HTP for failure to attend one workshop per semester (for a total of four).
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